

Hello, Loudoun

Please join me on Wednesday, May 20th at 6:00 pm to watch the 2020 State of the County Address (see invitation below). Members of Loudoun's Senior Class of 2020 will have a special message for their peers. Thank you.



Free COVID-19 Testing

Loudoun County will host free, drive-through testing for COVID-19 at Philip A. Bolen Memorial Park, 42405 Claudia Drive in Leesburg, Wednesday, May 20th, from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm. This is a one-day event which will occur rain or shine. No other testing dates are scheduled at this time.

No appointments are necessary and there are no age or residency requirements. A person does not have to exhibit symptoms of COVID-19 in order to be tested. No prescription is necessary. There are 1,000 tests available for this event. Anyone who is tested will be asked to provide contact information for the test results, which should be available within a week.

Those attending the testing will enter Philip A. Bolen Memorial Park from Crosstrail Boulevard onto Loudoun United Drive. They will be:

- Directed into parking lots and into lanes for drive-through testing.
- Asked for their name, date of birth, address, phone number and current symptoms, if any.
- Asked to proceed to the next station to have their specimen collected. A nasal swab is preferred, but oral swabs are available upon request.
- · Asked to proceed to the exit.

This week, I will be speaking to business owners (especially in the hospitality industry) about not only safely moving to Phase 1, but also how to effectively communicate to consumers that a business is safe to visit. Thanks everyone.

Phyllis Randall Chair, Loudoun County Board of Supervisors phyllis.randall@loudoun.gov

Jeanine H. Arnett Chief of Staff jeanine.arnett@loudoun.gov

Laura TeKrony Legislative Aide laura.tekrony@loudoun.gov

Sarah Tuggle Legislative Aide for Behavior and Community Health sarah.tuggle@loudoun.gov

Elizabeth Bennis Executive Assistant elizabeth.bennis@loudoun.gov

Chair Phyllis Randall | 1 Harrison St., S.E., 5th Floor, Leesburg, VA 20175

About Constant Contact

Sent by phyllis.randall@loudoun.gov in collaboration with



Try email marketing for free today!